
Salisbury Conservation Commission
Meeting Summary
February 28, 2024

Dave Kelly, Chairman Present Kathleen Doyle, Member Present
Laura Deming, Vice Chairman Cheryl
Bentley, Secretary

Visitors: None.

Present Michael Rossetti, Member Present
Present Paula Munier Lee, Alternate
Present

Chairman Dave Kelly called the meeting to order at 7:07 p.m.

Previous Meeting Minutes - Members reviewed previous December 13, 2023, draft meeting
minutes. Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to accept the minutes without changes. Chairman
Dave Kelly seconded that motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried.

Old Business - Chairman Dave Kelly has received no feed back or questions regarding the deed for
the Montgomery Road property. Chairman Dave Kelly will send out a copy of the final deed to
everyone necessary.

A question was asked about the status of the Jimenez property Wetlands Dredge and Fill Application.
Secretary Cheryl Bentley had called New Hampshire Department of Environmental Services (NHDES)
and spoke with Rosemary Aures about the application. Secretary Cheryl Bentley was told that the
application was still in review and a complaint had been received but could not be disused. Chairman
Dave Kelly stated he would send a letter to the NHDES and ask for the current status of the permit
and whether the Conservation Committee could add additional requests to deny the permit.

NRI: Members discussed the NRI and how we need to break this down to more manageable parts.
The use of deadlines may help to keep us on track. Secretary Cheryl Bentley offered to do maps.
The Town of Boscawen has a good example of a NRI online which we can refer to.

Chairman Dave Kelly stated we need to respond to the Selectmen regarding the use of the Mutton
Road property for the future Highway Department. Members agreed that the property would be
suitable for that type of use. Chairman Dave Kelly said he would send an email to that effect.

New Business - Member Kathleen Doyle asked Alternate Member Paula Munier Lee if she would
like to become a full member of the Conservation Commission. Alternate Member Paula Munier Lee
replied in the affirmative. Member Kathleen Doyle made a motion to make Alternate Member
Paula Munier Lee a full member of the Salisbury Conservation Commission. Chairman Dave
Kelly seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried.



Current Conservation Commission members also discussed how we could recruit more members and
Chairman Dave Kelly said he would have a notice posted that we are looking for new members.

Mail - No mail.
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Next meeting to be held on Wednesday, March 27, 2024.

Adjournment - Member Kathleen Doyle motioned to adjourn. Member Paula Munier Lee
seconded the motion. All voted in favor. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:22 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted by:
Cheryl Bentley

_________________________________________
Dave Kelly, Chairman
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